
                                    

  

 

   

 

Dear Eastsiders, 

I am humbled to work alongside my neighbors and community to bring forth progress to 
Senate District 67 and our state. I have worked hard on COVID-19 relief, affordable 
housing, access to healthcare, economic equity, youth summer jobs, E-12 to higher 
education, a significant bonding bill, funding for Metro State, CLUES, and the Dayton’s 
Bluff Neighborhood Housing Services, to mention a few.  

During this election, I remain focused on helping to provide resources to our community 
and state as we continue to face the challenges of living in this pandemic. At the core of 
my campaign are: 

• COVID-19 updates, resource availability and impacts. 
• I will work hard during Special Sessions to provide resources for schools to continue 

providing breakfast and lunch to students and call for more resources for students 
with disabilities. 

• New housing legislation is planned to be heard in the next special session and I will 
be advocating for additional funding for renters and those who own rental property. 
Both are in need of resources during COVID-19. 

• I have been instrumental in the recent passage of the Police Accountability Act 
and it is only a start on reforming and updating our public safety programs. 
I do not support defunding the police. I do support plans to empower community 
safety and outreach. My initiatives on mental illness and autism trainings were in the 
final bipartisan bill. 

• I will continue to support the passage of the $1.9 billion bonding bill that will create 
jobs all over Minnesota. 

These are challenging times and when we work together as a community we will meet 
and conquer any challenge. Thank you for entrusting me to represent you in the 
Minnesota Senate. It is a privilege to work for you. 

My best regards, 

 
Foung Hawj, State Senator District 67 

 

 

Vote 
State Senator Foung Hawj 
Democratic-Farmer-Labor Endorsed 
Tuesday November 3rd, 2020 

Prepared and paid for by Foung for Senate 67 Committee 

Sen. Hawj’s family, nieces and nephews 

P.O. Box  600336   St. Paul, MN 55106      (651) 592-3129 / info@founghawj.com        www.founghawj.com 

Early Voting begins Sept. 18 
In Person: 90 Plato Blvd W. in St. Paul (10am-4pm) 

By Mail: call 651.266.2171  

 

For more information, contact 651.592.312 
info@founghawj.com    wwww.founghawj.com 

 


